
NOTIFICATION NO.: 581/2025 
DATE : 03-06-2025 

 
 
 

As per notification received from the Office of the District 

Commissioner, Hailakandi vide Memo No. TND/HD/2025/09 dated 03-06-

2025, the college will remain closed on 4th and 5th June, 2025 (Wednesday & 

Thursday) as a precautionary measure to ensure the safety and well-being 

of students. Therefore, the Admission process for the 1st Merit List of FYUG 

Programme for the Academic Year 2025-26 will be 6th, 8th and 9th June, 2025.  

All selected applicants of 1st Merit List are hereby directed to visit on 

the said dates from 10:00 a.m. with original documents for Admission 

purpose. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Principal 
Lala Rural College, 

Lala, Hailakandi 


